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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses concern for the state of the world’s indigenous
languages. It is estimated that there are between 6,000 and 7,000 oral languages
in the world today, most of them spoken by very few individuals. The Forum
recommends the adoption of a rights-based approach towards indigenous
language issues that considers the full spectrum of human rights and
fundamental freedoms in accordance with the Declaration. The Forum also
recommends that Member States, the United Nations system, indigenous peoples’
organizations and other stakeholders share initiatives and strategies undertaken
for, with and by indigenous peoples in order to recover, use and revitalize
indigenous languages, including through the use of information and
communication technologies.
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